September 8, 2020

Residents of The Ballantrae Golff &
Country Club Community

I wish to extend my appreciation to you for your work to
support our community during the COVID-19 pandemic.

During these unprecedented times, Ontarians have come
together in extraordinary ways. Your organization
demonstrated the true meaning of the Ontario Spirit by
supporting the Stouffville Food Bank,

On behalf of the people of Markham-Stouffville, I want to
thank you for your generosity and commitment. Al the best
in the year ahead.
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Paul Calandra, MPP
Markham-Stouffville




